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To: All Media Partners
From: Undersheriff Michael Moriarty
Date: August 17, 2017

Re: Suspicious Person in Crowley Lake Area

The Mono County Sheriff's Office has identified a suspicious person frequenting the Hilton Creek,
Crowley Lake, Long Valley, Aspen Springs and Tom's Place communities. This person has a
criminal history but is currently not wanted for any crime. A person matching the description of the
known person was seen by a homeowner peering into garages. The person of interest stated he
were looking for a delivered package and stated he lived at a location nearby. The homeowner
thought this suspicious and knew his statement to be false.

The person of interest is a male white, 67 years old, brown hair and brown eyes, 5’8", 165 pounds.
He is usually riding a road bicycle, often at a slow pace, and will stop and feign taking photographs.
He is believed to be camping in the area.

These communities are advised to keep their garage doors closed, doors locked and vehicles

secured. Community members observing any suspicious activity are encouraged to call the Mono
County Sheriff's Dispatch at (760) 932-7549, option 7.

P.O. Box 616 « 43 BRYANT STREET * BRIDGEPORT, CA 93517 « (760) 932-7549 « WWW.MONOSHERIFF.ORG



